
Public service strike on 22 April
 Belgium 

The CGSP/ACOD public services federation has called for a national strike on 22 
April. The union will be protesting against government changes to pensions, the 
statutes covering public sector workers and the failure to recruit new workers. In 
the meantime the common front of the three confederations is organising a number 
of mobilisations around the country in protest at government policies on public 
finances and public services.
Read more at > Le Soir newspaper (FR)
And at > RTBF media website (FR)
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